KATHMANDU,
NEPAL.

‘ April 7, 1961,

Gentleman,

In reply to Mr, I, Tdndell's lstter dated August 17, 1960 in
regard to Okhaldhunga Project I am glad to inform you that the
Minigtry concerned of His Majesty's Govermnment have permitted your
Mission to conduct a dispensary at Okhaldhunga under the terms and
conditions of the General Agreement which ig in foree in relation
to 121; medical works of your Mission., I would like to point out t6

you this revised permission haseabtomatically cancelled the previous
A

>

permission which was comminieated to your M'_:E:ssion through Shree D.R.
Tuladhar's letter 2B/4-170-93/595 dated July 12, 1959,

I would also like to reguest you to kindly communieate your
acceptance on behalf of your Miseion of the terme and conditions referred-
to above,

Yours sincerely,

ﬁma& f. Feetir

(G.R. Pandey)

The Executive Secretary

The United Mission to Nepal

Usha Niketan -
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